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As a medical professional now retired, I strongly oppose this measure. 16-year-old 

are still developing and need time to further enhance their perspectives on many 

issues. Personal and social. Oregon has created an extensive practicum in order for 

young people to access a drivers license. Please reconsider this measure.  


